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 Todd Coston introduced new Chief Information Officer, Gary Moser, and then Todd discussed the IT 

positions for both the district and BC positions: which ones have been filled and which ones are in 

process.  

 Bill Mosely and Kristin Rabe reported on Canvas and TIPD—trainings are going along well. 

 Kristin reported on the technology requests from Program Reviews; approximately 100 requests will be 

voted on a ranked at the ISIT special meeting (Dec. 7). Requestors and department chairs will be notified 

that they may come to the special meeting to advocate for their technology requests. 

 Erin Miller discussed the idea of setting up a task force comprised of faculty interested in finding grants to 

help fund technology requests. Pam Boyles will ask Academic Senate reps to encourage members in their 

departments to contact Erin if they are interested in serving on this ISIT task force. 

 Todd went over the questions used in the ISIT: 2015 Student Technology Survey. Members reviewed 

each question and in collaboration, the questions were updated. Todd will make the changes and the ISIT: 

2016 Student Technology Survey will be sent out next week. 

 

 Next ISIT Committee meeting is December 5 (3:30 to 5 p.m.—Board of Trustee’s Room) 

 


